
September 17, 2010

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
(603) 271-2431

*

RE: DM 08-108, Glacial Energy of New England, Inc.
Authorization to Supply Competitive Electric Service
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Dear Ms. Howland,

Please accept this application in support of the renewal of Glacial Energy of New England, Inc.’s
registration as a CEPS in the state of New Hampshire, pursuant to the newly adopted NHPUC
Rule 2003.02.

Our initial registration was effective September 9, 2008. We have been operating with the
understanding that the revised PUC Rule 2000 adopted by the Commission on August 25, 2010
extended our registration for an additional three-year period. Recently, however, we learned
that our renewal registration may be subject to the previous two-year rule.

Under the circumstances, we humbly request that the enclosed renewal be processed. If you
require any additional information, or have any questions, please contact me at (857) 222-
0958. If a formal motion to extend the expiration date of our reg~j~ ation is required, I would
be more than happy to file one.

Mic ael B. Giery
Senior Corporate Counsel
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Glacial Energy of New England
24 Route 6A

Sandwich, MA 02563

NHPUC SEP2O’:iO FM 1~12


